AC-119 Gunship Association -- President’s Message, March, 2019
Greetings fellow Gunshippers. Hope this finds you all well.

All is well as the AC-119 Gunship Association navigates its way through 2019. Your Board is fully
engaged with a few projects, most importantly finalizing plans for our Salt Lake City Reunion in Sept.
This, our 20" anniversary reunion, is expected to be more elegant, in a beautiful facility, the Little
American Hotel. The Board has embarked on a plan to obtain donations and sponsorships in order to
keep the costs as low as possible for attendees, to allow us to continue to offer incentives for our
special families to attend, and to continue to support the Association’s primary mission. We are
offering an opportunity for anyone to help out. Follow this link to learn more: How to Become an AC-
119 Gunship Association Sponser.pdf.

Keep scanning for an April Firing Circle Newsletter. It will be published with any and all updated
information, plus new news. There will be info regarding some events with our active legacy
squadrons, and info about the need for veterans to push into the VA's benefit programs, including
getting on the national database Agent Orange registration.

| am pleased to say that our Facebook membership continues to increase. Many “lost” fellow AC-
119ers and family are appearing and sharing. Thanks again to the FB team for keeping it active.

See you all in Salt Lake City.....Until next time...
Mike Drzyzga



